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The Community Council have taken delivery of two new benches  for the use of the 
community which are now in place, one on the Recreation ground and the other on 
Smyrna Crossroads. They are of a recycled material ,should last many years and 
reflect the Council’s environmental policy . Also the village signs have been 
renovated and are now back in place .
Again this year the Council have organised a Christmas Tree at Smyrna Crossroads. 
The tree  this year has been donated by Mr Ryan Davies and decorated by Cllr Haydn 
Williams. The Council would wish to thank them both for their kindness.
Members of the Community Council have met officers of the County Council to 
discuss problem areas on the roads of the village and surrounding areas and have been
promised improvements in some locations, subject to budgetary constraints. Residents
may report any specific  problems  either to  the Community Council or directly to the
County Council on 01267290199 .
Residents are again reminded that there remains a vacancy on the  Community 
Council and should anyone wish to put their name forward for co-option ,they should 
contact the Clerk, Mr Iwan Griffiths on 01267290199 or one of the Community 
Councillors regarding eligibilty etc. The work of the Community Council is outlined 
on the village website, www.llangain.org.uk .
 The Chairman and Community Councillors wish everybody in the community of 
Llangain a happy and prosperous New Year. 
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